
Dear Members of the Rhode Island Bridge Organization, 
 

At the upcoming online Gala, on Saturday, October 31, members will have an 
opportunity to vote for officer positions for the RIBA.  

Current officers are: 
 
President:  Marshall Williams 

Vice President: Meg Gousie 
Secretary:  Maureen Fahey 

Treasurer:  Joe Brouillard 
 
The Nomination Committee is proposing the following tentative slate of new officers 

for the next term.  
 

President:  Marshall Williams 
Vice President: Megan DiOrio 
Secretary:  Maureen Fahey 

Treasurer:  Joe Brouillard 
 

Elections will be held at the Annual Meeting. Any member interested in running for 
a position may notify the Chairperson of the Nomination Committee, Meg Gousie, at 

mgousie1@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the annual elections for RIBA. 

 
Respectfully,  

Meg Gousie, Chair 
Nomination Committee, RIBA 
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